CERTIFICATION OF APPRECIATION

Presented to

REBECCA SHANK

In recognition of your outstanding dedication, professionalism, and exemplary service to the Lake Orion Police Department. Your commitment to excellence and unwavering support contribute significantly to the success of our department's mission.

Your attention to detail, organizational skills, and positive attitude have not gone unnoticed. Your efforts behind the scenes ensure the smooth operation of daily tasks and play a crucial role in maintaining the efficiency of our department.

Thank you for your tireless efforts, hard work, and continued dedication to serving our community. Your contributions are invaluable, and we are grateful for your service.

MAY 28, 2024

Jerry Narsh, President

Tom Lindberg, Interim Chief of Police